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UNIVERSIIY OF DENVER Department of Physics

COLORADO SEMINARY University Park, Denver 10, Colorado

November 23, 1955

Professor Hans Thirring
Henry Hudson Hotel

57th and 9th Avenue
New York, New York

Dear Professor Thirring:

Before you leave again for Vienna I would like to thank you
again for your stopping at Denver in your travels and to tell you
how happy I was to have an opportunity to meet you again after so
many yearse

I have heard many appreciative comments about your lecture and
I am sure everybody enjoyed it very mch. And we hope that you
enjoyed your stay here, even though the weather was not at its
beste

I mentioned to Gene Lindberg of the Denver Post your question
azbout writing an article for the newspaper, and he felt that there
might be some interest on the part of the Sunday section ("Roundup")
editor, Mr. Robert Lucas, especially if it contained some discussion
of the European aspects of the problem. I believe he had in mind
an article on the energy problems--either solar or nuclear. He
felt it would be preferable to establish contact with Mr. Lucas
directly rather than through him.

I hope that your trip home will be a little rest period after
the busy days in the States.

Sincerely yours,

Yy 2o
Mario Tona

MI/dsa




